
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
In the event a customer of the Pulaski County Public Service Authority (PSA) 
water and Fairlawn Sewer Authority (FSA) sewerage services is using water from 
PSA for watering livestock including cattle, sheep, goats, hogs, equines, or poultry 
on a farm, the user may ask the FSA Board of Directors for all or part of the water 
being used for watering the livestock to be exempted from their FSA bill.  

If the PSA meter on the farm services only the waterers for the livestock, then the 
FSA Board of Directors may allow up to all of the water to be exempt from FSA 
bill. In that case, the customer would only be charged the non-user monthly fee. If 
the same PSA meter services a residence and services the livestock waterer(s), then 
the FSA may exempt from the total water bill all except 1,000 gallons per month 
per resident of the dwelling that is being serviced and not a non-user fee.   

In order to qualify for a usage credit, a written request must be submitted to the 
FSA Board of Directors for decision. The written request is to be delivered to the 
Fairlawn Bookkeeping and Tax Service who will forward the request directly to 
the Board. 
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